
The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Christine Arbo Peck.

DIGEST
SB 53 Engrossed 2019 Regular Session Johns

Present law authorizes the Board of Pharmacy to provide prescription monitoring information to
prescription monitoring programs in other states. Proposed law retains present law and provides
further authority for the board to provide prescription monitoring information to electronic health
information systems and pharmacy information systems located in other states, territories, federal
districts, and federal jurisdictions.

Proposed law makes technical corrections and clarifies that prescription monitoring information
provided pursuant to present law may only be used in a manner consistent with present law.

Effective August 1, 2019.

(Amends R.S. 40:1007(G))


